
DOING WHAT’S BEST.®
In our sincerest efforts to serve you, we also 
want to conserve natural resources and help 
the environment.

Before your arrival, this room was thoroughly 
cleaned and supplied with fresh linens. To 
help the environment through reduced usage 
of water, energy and potentially harmful 
detergents, our standard is to change bed 
linens if they are visibly soiled or more often 
if requested. If you would like your bed linens 
changed more often, we will gladly do so. 
Just ask your nurse or nurse aide.

Additionally, bathroom linens such as towels 
and washcloths can be used more than 
once. Hanging your towel/washcloth on the 
rack or hook means you will use it again. 
A towel/washcloth on the floor means you 
would like it replaced.

Thank you for helping us help the environment!
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